
Rebecca Stanley
Monmouth
LD 2283
To Senator Anne Carney and Representative Matt Moonen, and the distinguished 
members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing in support of LD 2283 - An Act to Enact the Crisis Intervention Order 
Act to Protect the Safety of the Public.
I encourage you to put public health and safety first and foremost in your hearts and 
minds by passing this act. If we had had this legislation, the tragedy in Lewiston could
have been avoided.  Let's not wait for another horrific tragedy to act.
Sincerely,
Rebecca 


